

Vivekanand School D Block, Anand Vihar, Delhi - 110 092

VS/PW/2023-24/Cir-68

21 November, 2023

SPANDAN 2023-24 (CLASS 3)

Dear Parent

Namaste!!

We hope this message finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. We are delighted to inform you about the upcoming Spandan activities (Term 2) at Vivekanand School, which are organized to keep our students energized with creative fervour. It provides a wonderful platform for all Vivians to engage in a wide range of activities, allowing them to explore, experience, and expand their intrinsic extra-curricular skills. We believe that this golden opportunity will enable students to showcase their talent and apply their basic life skills, logical reasoning, analytical thinking, and creative abilities. The performance in these co-curricular activities will be considered as part of your child's overall achievement. Therefore, we kindly request the mandatory participation of each student in the Spandan Activities. Please take note that the second round of Spandan Activities is scheduled for 1st December 2023, Friday for students of class III. We encourage all students to participate and make the most of this event. To facilitate the activity selection process, we request you to review the list of activities given below. Within each category, please choose three activities and indicate your first, second, and third preferences, respectively. Activity assignments will be based on seat availability. To ensure your child's participation, please fill and submit the google form by the given deadline of 24th November 2023. Please note that students who fail to submit their preferences within the time frame will not be allowed to participate in any Spandan events. We believe that these activities will contribute significantly to your child's growth and development, allowing them to explore their talents and expand their horizons. The attached brochure provides a detailed overview of the activities offered, serving as a valuable resource for making informed decisions. We sincerely appreciate your cooperation and support in making Spandan a memorable and successful event.

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to the class teacher.

Google link-

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1K6ATJjytSxfoNak3CTE5VJXAGntkyYbHF5oyMlBTIOk/edit? usp=drivesdk

Best regards,

Headmistress

